
16+ (Sixth Form)  
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Overview for students and parents



Open Mornings
Families are invited to attend our Open Mornings.

An Open Morning provides an opportunity to tour the 

College campus, listen to presentations by the Head of Sixth 

Form and current students, meet key members of sta�, talk to 

pupils and view some of the classroom activities on show. It is 

an excellent way to see an overview of what Hurst has to o�er. 

Keep an eye on our website for the latest dates. 

hppc.co.uk/open-morning-dates

Registration

By middle of October of Year 11

Register your application with Hurst by completing the online 

Registration Form at hppc.co.uk/registration-form. 

You will also be required to pay a non-refundable registration 

fee. This can be done via our Fees and Online Payments page 

at hppc.co.uk/about-us/fees-online-payments

Assessment days

November of Year 11

All registered students will be invited to an assessment day at 

Hurst where they will be required to sit reasoning tests, have 

interviews and scholarship assessments, if applicable. 

Details will be sent to students closer to the date.

Personal visit

Weekdays

Personal visits are available each weekday and provide an 

excellent opportunity to see the College on a working day. 

Personal visits are one to one and gives you a chance to ask 

questions specific to your child about life in the Sixth Form  

at Hurst.

Decision letters

December of Year 11

Decision letters will be posted to students in early December. 

Families are encouraged to have arranged a visit prior to this 

as it may not be possible to arrange a visit quickly.

Choices Morning

January of Year 11

For those who have accepted a place at the College, the 

Sixth Form Choices Morning is an opportunity for students 

to attend talks about the subjects they may be interested in 

studying in the Sixth Form.
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